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80 Main Street

Canterbury, NB

    E6H 1L3

Principal:  S. Mabie






      Phone:  (506) 279-6000

Vice Principal:  J. Tompkins





      Fax:     (506) 279-6001

September 14, 2015
Dear Parent/Guardian:

On September 25, 2015 our Grades 9, 10, 11 and 12 students will be travelling to the Atlantic Association of Registrars and Admissions Officers presentation at Nackawic High School, Nackawic, N.B. This presentation allows students to have direct contact with numerous Post-Secondary Training Institutions as well as other post-secondary opportunities. This trip is part of the High School Personal Development and Career Planning Curriculum.

We will be traveling by school bus and because this is a school-related excursion, all school rules are in effect.

Our itinerary is as follows:

· time leaving the school


9:00 a.m.

· specific places and times there

9:30 – 11:00 a.m.

· time returning to the school

11:30 a.m.

In order for your son/daughter to participate in this co-curricular experience, please complete, sign and return the permission slip attached.  

If you have any questions related to this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at (506) 279-6000. 

Elizabeth MacDougall, Guidance
Canterbury High School 

************************************************************************************

I agree to allow my son/daughter, _______________________________, to participate in the school-sponsored field trip to Nackawic High School for the AARAO tour as outlined above.

_______________________          



_________________________

      Parent/Guardian Signature


                       

Date

